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20th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Change to School Hours – Parent/Carer Feedback  
 
Following the publication of the Governments White Paper, which lays out plans for all schools 
to provide a 32.5 hour week for all pupils, we are reviewing our start and finish times so we 
meet this expectation. 
 
We need to increase the length of the school day and are consulting with members of the 
school community to gain some feedback and help inform our decision. 
 
We would like parents/carers to vote on the new start and finish times as outlined below.  These 
results, along with staff results and results from older pupils, will then be shared with the 
Governing Body before a decision is made. 
 
Current Arrangements: Gates Open: 8.45am Start: 8.55am Finish: 3.00pm 
 
New Proposals 
 
Option 1:   Gates Open: 8.45am Start: 8.55am Finish:3.25pm 
 

Option 2:    Gates Open: 8.35am Start: 8.45am Finish:3.15pm 
 

Option 3:    Gates Open: 8.30am Start: 8.40am Finish:3.10pm 
 
We would be grateful if you could please login to the School Gateway to share your 
opinion.  The survey is in the Payments option under “School Hours Survey”.   
 
Please add your preferred option in the comments as above – Option 1, 2 or 3. 
 
If you cannot access the School Gateway please contact the office. 
 
Your views as parents and carers are important to us and help us to evaluate what we do and 
how we shape the direction the school takes in the future.   
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01928 712100 or 
sec.gorsewood@haltonlearning.net.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss E Jackson   
Headteacher    
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